THE REGENT'S CANAL CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE 31 OVAL ROAD, CAMDEN TOWN, LONDON NW1 7EA

Chairman: Anthony Richardson Please reply to: Anthony Richardson

3111/03

By Post & Email: jennifer.walsh@camden.gov.uk

26 January 2015

Jennifer Walsh, Development Control London Borough of Camden Town Hall Argyle Street London WC1H 8ND

Dear Jennifer Walsh

Application Ref: 2015/0221/P Wharf Road Public Realm and a Section of Regent's Canal between Maiden Lane Bridge and Pavilion G1

The Regent's Canal Conservation Area Advisory Committee comments as follows:

The paving and edge line of the tow path should be distinguished from the general paving of path, ramps and forecourt of G1 in order to emphasise that the tow path is an operational part of the canal navigation.

Revision to the plans should be made to ensure this is clear.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Richardson Chairman, The Regent's Canal Conservation Area Advisory Committee

cc: Committee